
 

 

2021 NHSGA SSI Refund Policy  

 Due to the forever changing situation with Covid, the refund policy will be somewhat different 
this year.   

 We NEED committed athletes and coaches this year more than ever.    
 Due date for forms/payments/etc is April 3rd-  IF we have enough committed athletes/coaches 

at this point we will host the SSI.  If we don’t have the number that we need then we will have 
to cancel. 

 We will determine if we will financially be able to host the meet depending on committed 
athletes and coaches on April 6th and inform Lead Coaches at that time.   

 If we have enough gymnasts/coaches, we will proceed.   If a state has an additional 
gymnast(s)/coach that would like to enter the meet, they will need to pay the late fee of $20 per 
athlete, $10 per coach up until May 3rd.  After May 3rd, no athletes/coaches will be accepted. 

 If we cannot proceed due to insufficient numbers we will refund all monies. 
 We will NOT be able to refund any entry fees(coach/athlete) after April 3rd as we will need the 

financial commitment to host the meet.   
 We are trying to be as reasonable as possible.  
 At this point we do not know what the spectator policy as it is dependent on the FL restrictions 

and Estero Recreation’s policy.   We are currently working on the ability to live stream the 
competition where as parents/families/friends could watch remotely.  

 


